Re Case number

A.49/04/35/J Page:

From:

Michael McBride

Sent:

06 December 2004 18:20

To:

Subject: FW: hyponatraemia

For the attention of Mr Walby.

Michael

--Original Message----From: Michael McBride

Sent: 06 December 2004 18:20

To:

Subject: RE: hyponatraemia

as discussed this morning, we need to inform David Webb. I'd be grateful if you could appraise him on my behalf.

Advise him that I would be happy to discuss and that we will keep him fully appraised of subsequent actions.

Michael

----Original Message-----

From: Ian Young [mailto:

Sent: 06 December 2004 17:36

To: Michael McBride

Subject: hyponatraemia

Michael

We met with Heather Steen this afternoon, and reached a measure of agreement about the role of the hyponatraemia. She wants to be present at the meeting tomorrow and will deal with any questions about the "Clinical Journey", while I deal with the fluid issues. Hopefully this will work – Heather has definite views about the significance of the fluid management, which are not quite the same as mine. Nicola will offer the parents the opportunity to meet with me separately if they wish to. Heather thinks it is important that someone should speak to David Webb in Dublin so that he is informed about what is happening - do you want to do this or will I try to contact him?

Best wishes

lan

IS Young Professor of Medicine, Queen's University Belfast Consultant in Clinical Biochemistry, Royal Group of Hospitals

Wellcome Research Laboratories Mulhouse Building Royal Victoria Hospital Grosvenor Road

07/12/2004

CR - ROYAL

139-153-001

A.49/04/35/J Page: 302



Belfast BT12 6BJ

07/12/2004